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From kazoos to handbells, students 

shared the sounds of the season at our 

Student Celebration Assembly this week, 

and community fun was had with all those 

who braved the cold to join us at our 

Winter Carnival Tuesday night!  Thank you 

everyone for joining in the spirit of the 

holidays.  From all of us, to all of you, 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! We look forward to 

seeing you in the New Year when classes 

resume January 5! 


